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No Weapons Permitted
For the safety of everyone, weapons of

any kind are strictly prohibited on
campus and on school buses, which are
considered an extension of the campus.

This includes items such as pepper
spray and mace. Thank you for helping
us maintain a safe environment for all.

Water Bottles
 Reminder of our school’s expectations around

leaving class for water and having a water bottle
with you:

Week 8 Essential Rule
You may bring a bottle of water class;

you may not leave for a drink of
water during class

Feeling Stuck? Need Some
Extra Help in Edgenuity? We

now have on demand tutoring
for your core courses! Click
HERE for an informational

brochure! Also, see the flyer in
our newsletter for an easy to
print guide with information
about live tutors and their

availability. 

 

NMNWSE invites middle school and high school
young women in Albuquerque and surrounding

communities to attend a one day conference
with hands-on technical career workshops

designed to help students explore STEM career
options.

Lunch and morning snacks will be provided to
all.

See flyer below! Register here:
https://form.jotform.com/243254176401147

https://www.imaginelearning.com/pdf-viewer/?file=https://www.imaginelearning.com/wp-content/uploads/2023/11/ISS-On-Demand-Tutoring-Brochure.pdf#zoom=auto&pagemode=none
https://form.jotform.com/243254176401147
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Important Dates to Remember:

1/21-3/7/2025 Access for ELLs Testing
1/31/2025 Last Day to Submit Course Change Requests

2/6/2025 B Cohort Assembly @ 12:30
2/10/2025 A Cohort Assembly @ 12:30

2/17/2025 President’s Day - NO SCHOOL
2/21/2025 2:00-3:30 Open House for Prospective

Students and Families
         

This Week’s Essential:
Have you heard your kiddo talking about our Weekly Essential?

When a substitute or educational assistant
teacher is present, all class rules still apply.

Click HERE to Watch Weekly News and
Interviews from the Albuquerque

Aviation Academy Student Council 

Important Update: 6th Grade Schedule Changes Starting Monday, 1/28/2025

There will be a slight adjustment to the 6th-grade schedule that will begin on Monday, January 28, 2025,
during Session 3 Monday-Thursday.

Instead of the current schedule where students split their time equally between math and science, they
will now alternate between the two subjects. Students will spend the entire 92-minute session with one

subject at a time, attending each class twice a week (Mon/Wed or Tues/Thurs).
This change is designed to better prepare students for their 7th-grade schedule and provide more time
for engaging, hands-on science labs planned for this semester. Additionally, we aim to apply the same
scheduling format to English Language Arts (ELA) and social studies during the last nine weeks of this

semester.
If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to reach out to your child’s homeroom

teacher.
Thank you for your continued support in helping us provide the best learning experiences for our

students.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Kc8cb4Elo1g
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Kc8cb4Elo1g
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Kc8cb4Elo1g
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Kc8cb4Elo1g











